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*EDITOR'S NOTE*

I have had a good time putting the news-
letter together this year. T only have two
wishes: 1) that the newsletter keeps golng
next year and 2) that I get a Jjob hefore my
student loan runs out.

Tim

WOMEN IN MANAGEMENT

The results have been tabulated and by a
Jnanimous vote Women in Management will remain
as the official name of G.S.M.'s women associ-
ation. We hope you will feel free to join us
next vear and take advantage of the many activ-
ities we have planned. If you have any ques-
tions whatsoever please ocontact DEBBIE KLOMAN
.+ MALU ROLDAN.

Thanks 111!

*******THANKS*******

To Fileen Schaefer without whom this
letter would not have been.

To Amy Yamane, Malu Roldan, Bill Holmes and
Gerry Gallagher for their contributions.

To Everybody else who contributed.

To Anybody who read it before tossing it in
the trash can. it)

Last but not least,

retary.

news—

to Anna Horner, our sec-—

*******THANKS*******
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PRESIDENT'S ADDRESS

When Tim Keelan asked me to write a presi-
dent's address, I was uncertain what a president
actually addresses. This hasn't changed and the
deadline has arrived.

I gquess I want to start with alot of thank-
you's. Firstly to the outgoing GSMSA officers,
NATE FRANKE, FEILEEN SCHAEFER, MIKE BENWENUTI,
JIM GLOWER, and CHARLES WASHINGTON. We all owe
a debt of gratitude for the fantastic work they
have done for GSM in the last year. Without
their work there wouldn't be much for the new
officers to take over.

Secondly on behalf of all the new officers,
DIANA COOPER, CURTIS 'TANI, KRISTEN MONSON, and
STEWVE SOMMER, I would like to thank all of you
for your support. in electing us to handle
things for the next year. 1 only hope we can
live up to the standards set by our predecessors

I also think we all owe a debt of grati-
tude to the staff here at GSM without who's
help we might not be able to make it Efrom
Octoker to June. And, of course, the faculty
for imparting a vast array of knowledge in a
relatively short time.

But, you may ask, what of next year? Well,
we hope to keep things running as smoothly as
they did this year. Many of you are aware of
the new P.C. lab which will bhe in operation
sometime next year. Suggestions have also been
made to convert the current research collection
into a more hospitable "reading room" for stu-
dents and faculty alike. We hope both of these
projects will be ocompleted before this time
next year. Of course we will be holding the old
reqgulars like the Chili Cook-Off, Student-
Employer Reception, Alumni Night, Awards Banquet
and Picnics, but we also are locking for your
suggestions for more events which might be
added to the GSM Calendar. So feel free to
approach any of the new officers with your
ideas, we're all here to help and look forward
to serving you for the next twelve months,

Gerry Gallagher



